
 

         

Baddow Hall Infant School      
New Road, Great Baddow         
Chelmsford, Essex CM2 7QZ 
 
Tel : 01245 471338   
e-mail: admin@baddowhall-inf.essex.sch.uk   
website:  www.baddowhallinfant.co.uk  
 
Headteacher: Mrs Lesley Schlanker BSc (Hons) QTS  NPQH 
Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs Emily Bingham BA (Hons) QTS   
  
April 2025 
 
Dear Parent, 

 
 

Seaside in the Past – History Off The Page  
 

As a way of providing your child with the best opportunity to learn about The Seaside in the Past, we 
have arranged History off the Page to spend the day with year 1 on Tuesday 17th June 2025. 
History off the Page is a company that provides immersive and practical History, Science and Literature 
workshops to schools.  
On this day, your child will be given hands on experience with a range of seaside artefacts and 
memorabilia from the past. There will be a creative session where they will learn about the different 
types of amusements, which were popular in the past. 
It would help the children engage with their learning if they are dressed in seaside clothes. Such as 
shorts and t-shirts and summer dresses (no crop tops or sandals please). 
In the afternoon, the children will visit the ‘pier’ and there will be a Punch & Judy show. 
 
We do need a small number of adult helpers during the day. If you think you would be available to help 
for either the morning or afternoon sessions, please let your child’s class teacher know by Friday 6th 
June. 
 
Overall cost: £749 
Funding from the PSA: £277 
 
In order to cover costs, we ask for a contribution of £8.00 per child which is payable via Parent Pay. 
This needs to be done please by Friday 23rd May. 
 
 
 
We are always looking into ways to ensure that every child in school has the opportunity to attend or participate in events and 
school trips. With all trips and events that require a contribution from parents, we only ever ask for a contribution to cover the 
costs involved, calculated for each child. 
On Parent Pay, we have opened up a payment option where parents can donate to a fund which will be used to help support 
children in school, whose family are struggling financially. This payment option remains open during the school year and parents 
may contribute as little or as much as they wish. 

The fund is named ‘Every Child an Opportunity’ and parents are not obligated to contribute to this fund. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Felicity Cook & Mrs Emma-Marie Fairley 
Class teachers 
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